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IT SERVICES FOR 
BUSINESS

New River Computing is a 
locally owned IT services 
company dedicated to 
serving businesses in the 
New River Valley. The 
IT services we provide 
can help your business 
to increase revenue, 
decrease costs, and 
minimize risk.

The success of your 
business is important to 
the economic growth of 
our area. We take pride 
in providing the right 
computing infrastructure, 
services, and tools you 
need to succeed. Our 
close proximity allows 
us to respond quickly 
to service calls, and our 
expert staff takes pride in 
their relationship with you 
and your company.
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2015 Montgomery County Business Expo
New River Computing will have a booth 
at the Montgomery County Chamber 
Business Expo again this year. Please come 
visit us and enter into our drawing for one 
of 3 fabulous prizes! 

The expo will be held on November 5th 
from 2-5:30 at the Inn at Virginia Tech. 

VTCRC Chili Cook-off
New River Computing and Chef Hansen took second place at the VTCRC’s first 
ever chili cook-off on September 30th! Check out photos from the event!

Warning! - Email threats - to all businesses
Remember to be vigilant when going through your email!  The Controller at a New River 
Computing client recently received an email from the organization’s President.  The email 
included a request for information about how to do a same day domestic bank transfer to a 
client, and expressed urgency.  

But it wasn’t actually from the President.  The sending address was “President’s Name First.
Last@mail.com”.  In this case, the thief set up a new customized email account to send from, 
to make it look more like the President, and directly emailed the Controller by name.  The 
information was probably gathered from LinkedIn or public websites.

Remember:  If you receive an email for a request that doesn’t make sense, check with the 
sender in person.  Call them, email them at a known good (and different) address, or walk into 
their office. 

If you would like to test your organization’s security with phishing vulnerability testing, please 
contact shana@newrivercomputing.com.

http://newrivercomputing.com
https://www.facebook.com/media/set/?set=a.10153707033488307.1073741839.95815163306&type=3
mailto:shana%40newrivercomputing.com?subject=Phishing%20Vulnerability%20Testing
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Annual Coats for Kids Drive 2015
Partner:  Women’s Resource Center – New River Valley

October 1, 2015 to October 31, 2015 

Bring your gently worn or new coats & jackets to the following business Drop-Off Locations… (Adult Coats 
Accepted – Men and Women)

Blacksburg

Ameriprise Financial Services, Inc. 1901 S. Main St., Suite 4-D, Blacksburg, VA 24060

Courtyard by Marriott Blacksburg, 105 South Park Drive, Blacksburg, VA 24060

Christiansburg

First Bank & Trust Company, 150 Peppers Ferry Road, Christiansburg, VA 24073

State Electric Supply, 390 Arbor Dr., Christiansburg, VA 24073

Radford/Fairlawn

Allstate Insurance – Empire Ins. Agency, 7337 Peppers Ferry Blvd.,
Radford/Fairlawn, VA 24141

Coats will be given to children in the NRV.   

Cash Donations Accepted at Drop-Off Locations listed.
Contact Brenda Eanes – (540) 639-4196, brendaeanes@allstate.com

Congrats to George Probst

NRC web designer, George Probst, recently had one of his great 
white shark photos selected to be on display at the Smithsonian 
National Museum of Natural History’s Sant Ocean Hall as part 
of the Portraits of Planet Ocean exhibit.

mailto:brendaeanes%40allstate.com?subject=Coats%20for%20Kids%20Drive%202015

